
MPSL DIVISION ‘B’  
CHAMPIONSHIP MEET  

JULY 23, 2022 
 

 
To:  Mid-Penn Division B Coaches and Reps   
 
Willowood Swim Team is looking forward to hosting the Mid-Penn Division B 
Championship Meet on Saturday, July 23, 2022. Please review all the information 
provided. If there are questions or concerns, please contact the meet director. 
 
ENTRIES:  All entries for the meet must be submitted electronically by Sunday, July 17 
at 5:00 p.m. and should be emailed to Greg Yohn at wwdswimteam@gmail.com. The 
entry file is attached to this email. Each team will receive a confirmation email by 9:00 
p.m. on Monday, July 18 and entries must be verified by 9:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 19. 
No corrections are permitted after 9:00 p.m. on Tuesday. 
 
Entries must be made using meter times or converting from yards to meters. Use 
standard event numbers established by the league. 
 
VOLUNTEER SIGN-UP:  Each team is asked to fill the following positions by Sunday, 
July 17th:

� 8 TIMERS (BRING YOUR OWN WATCHES) 
� 1 RIBBON PERSON 
� 4 OFFICIALS 
� 2 FINISH JUDGES 

Please click on the following link to enter the names of the above volunteers:  
Timer & Officials Sign-Up 

 
ALL-STARS: Coaches or team reps are reminded to submit a written or printed copy of 
All-Star scratches to Greg Yohn immediately following the conclusion of the meet. Per 
MPSL rules, swimmers who accept the invitation to swim at All-Stars on July 23 MUST 
be available to swim at Mid-Caps on July 30.   
 
The top 16 swimmers and 8 relays from all 3 divisions will qualify for the All-Star Meet 
hosted by the Annville-Cleona Otters on July 24, 2022.   
 
We will have “Hot Heats” during the meet which means there will be heats during the 
events that we will play music and the heat winner given a prize!  
  
Thank you, 
 
Lindsay Troop, Meet Director 
(717) 314-5051/  jrtlrp@comcast.net or wwdswimteamtreasurer@gmail.com 


